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Contacts – You can contact us on (01884) 35018. The Pre-school mobile number is 07927057415.  We can also be contacted 

at admin@cullomptonpreschool.org Our website address is www.cullomptonpreschool.org See our website for general 

information and our weekly blog and photos of what children have been doing and learning. ‘Like’ us on Facebook to 

see regular updates of our session activities.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
July 2023 

Summer Term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

WOW! 
Our Summer Fete and Raffle 

raised an incredible … 

£2854.88 
An enormous THANK YOU to everyone 

that came to support us or helped out on the 

day.  Thank you also to everyone that 

donated raffle prizes or sold raffle tickets to 

their family and friends! 

 

http://www.cullomptonpreschool.org/


 

 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Sarah, our 

Housekeeper, for organising the Fair Share rota and 

to all the parents who have helped us collect the Fair 

Share groceries. 

 

Thank you to everyone that has helped us in so many different ways throughout 

this academic year – to everyone that has volunteered to help with our trips 

and outings, to everyone that has donated items to help with our sessions and 

for all the support for numerous fundraising events!  We are so grateful for 

your kindness and support. 

 

 

Date Details 

  

Monday 17th July 2023 Last day of Summer Term 

Monday 4th September 2023 First Day of Autumn Term 

25th September 2023 *** SAVE THE DATE *** ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

 

Our Annual General Meeting will be held on 25th 

September 2023 at 7.30 pm at pre-school. Please show 

your support to staff and committee by attending this 

very important meeting. It is important that each child 

is represented by a parent or carer at this meeting. The 

pre-school cannot operate unless we have a 

committee.   If you would like more information 

regarding the AGM and the committee and officers, 

please ask at the office. 
 
 
 

Contacting us over the Summer Break - If you need to contact 
us during the summer break we will occasionally be accessing 
the main email account – admin@cullomptonpreschool.org so 
please feel to contact us if you need to. 
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And finally we will be saying goodbye to the following children who will be 

starting school in September – We will miss you all and wish you lots of luck and 

success in your new school and look forward to seeing you around the town in 

your school uniform. 
 

Azeen Aamir, Dylan Adcock, Isaac Adcock, Teela Amir, Ralph Bissett, 

Finley Black, Jed Cann, Clara Chugg, Alec Chun, Joey Cobley, 

Bella Daniels, Emilia Drakes, Noah Duke, Ruby Ewers, Leo Finch, 

Imogen-Marie Fisher, Luella Gabriel, Elsie Greening, Halle Hoey, 

Connor Holton, Jasper Horton, Isabel Jaiso, Joseph Jee, William Kayes, 

Charlie Ley, Jack Macaulay, Betsy Madge, Rhona Manser, Evie Milford, 

Reuben Mudge, Ivy Osmond, Elsa Palfrey, Drisya Prem, Lenny Readman, 

Billie Ross, Alex Saffin, Sophie Saunders, Brody Searle, Jacob Sprules, 

Thomas Tarn, Athena Wade, Tyler Whitworth, Darcy Woodhouse 

 

 

 

 

This is the last newsletter of this term!  We 

would like to wish you all a safe, happy, 

healthy holiday and look forward to seeing all 

of the children that are returning to us in 

September and welcoming all our new 

starters. 
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